H | m Carroll Broadcasting Company H K H I-
Village Park
Carroll, lowa 51401

93.7 FM

1380 AM P. O. Box 886
Phone 712-792-4321

June 24, 1987
Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl,

This letter is to confirm the reception of radio station KKRL
93.7 FM from 7:34 PM to 7:36 PM on June 13, 1987.

We appreciate hearing from the DX'ers that receive our stations.
I haven't heard from anyone in the last several months receiving the

FM station. We always enioy hearing where our stations are received.

Thanks for the letter.
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